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March 21st, 2022 

 

We were approached by PL Energy Services and approved them to provide us with an ASHRAE 

Levell II Energy and Water audit.  In January 2016, they conducted the auditing service and 

came back to us in February to present their report and findings.  

PL was able to uncover substantial savings across our utilities by bringing projects to implement 

to our attention. 

Reductions PL uncovered: 

Hydro 34%  

Gas 13% 

Water 44% 

 

They developed a 5-year utilities reduction plan for our Management team and Board to help us 

realize savings they uncovered.  The Board proceeded with projects from our audit in 2016 and 

continued to today. 

In 2019, we worked with PL again to provide an updated audit for controls to our heating 

equipment.  At that time, we had also planned to replace our windows and add cladding to our 

exterior.   

They informed us of rebates for these projects that we were not aware of prior.  We were pre-

approved for a rebate from the IESO.  PL also applied and secured on our behalf a social housing 

rebate, that doubled our expected rebate to a total of $15,174.20. 

I would highly recommend PL Energy Services.  Furthermore, I encourage anyone who is 

interested in understanding and better controlling their utilities consumption to consider working 

with PL.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

________________ 

Roxanne Clarke 

Executive Director 


